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From: Rod Justice <drrod@att.net>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 11:13 AM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Comments on the Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance

Dear Mr. Hill, 

I'd like to go on record as being against the proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance. 
Allowing one individual the right to approve drilling permits without public notification, comment or 
input is inviting disaster at the expense of the people of Sandoval County. It is the moral duty of the 
county commission, not one individual, to make sure the aquifer we all depend on stays undamaged. 
We will accept nothing less from our elected officials. 

Sincerely, 

Rod Justice, Voter 
110 Tierra Encantada 
Corrales, NM 87048 


